Redmond Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee
September 10, 2012 6:30 PM City Hall Trestle Room

MEETING AGENDA

1. Coordination with Redmond Police Department: Representatives from the Redmond
Police Traffic Unit will be attending. They will describe Traffic Unit activities with an
emphasis on what they do in relation to walking and biking. There will be time for
Committee members to ask questions. This is intended to be the beginning of an ongoing
role that Police will play in attending PBAC meetings.

2. 2012-2013 Work Program: Review last work program developed by Committee in
cooperation with staff and discuss future work items.

3. Raised Pavement Markers (RPMs) and Bike Lanes: In the past the City has used RPMs at
the edge of bike lanes on curves to help direct vehicle traffic to stay out of the bike lane.
There has been a request to use this same approach at other areas of encroachment; staff
would like to get the Committee’s thoughts on using RPMs in these situations.

4. Updates:
a. Bicycle Wayfinding
b. Puget Sound Bike Share
c. Project Updates

5. Other Business: Please bring any additional pedestrian and bicycle issues to share and
discuss.

Next meeting will be on October 8, 2012 — Please let me know if there are any
items you would like to see on the agenda.




